

MONTHLY NEWSLETTER

August 2025



FBC KIDS

Next Steps class will take place September 3, 10, 17, and 24 from 5:30-7:00 p.m. in room 104.

ABIDE WOMEN'S MINISTRY

Mark your calendars for our next Bible Study of Ruth by Kelly Minter. We will meet on Thursday mornings starting September 11. Cost is \$20. Registration will open soon!

BGCT ANNUAL MEETING

The BGCT Annual Meeting will be held November 16-18, 2025 in Abilene, TX. If you are interested in attending as a messenger, please contact Kara Jones in the main office no later than August 15th.

BUCKNER SHOES FOR ORPHAN SOULS

Buckner Shoes for Orphan Souls is the largest humanitarian aid project of Buckner International, serves children all over the world and across the street too. A new pair of shoes puts children on a path to health.

Donate at fbcep.com/give

SYMPATHY

- Jim Caylor and family in the passing of Margaret Caylor
- Teresa Nichols in the passing of Gary Nichols

DATES TO REMEMBER

August 3

Spanish Worship

August 3-7

Collegiate Week

August 4

Camino de Luz

August 5

Women on Mission

August 10

Promotion Sunday

August 17

Deacon Meeting

August 18

Camino de Luz

August 20

Proposed Budget Distribution

August 24

Church Anniversary

11:15 a.m. Church Brunch

August 27

Quarterly Business Meeting

August 31

Budget Vote















years of God writing this story











FBC YOUTH

As of August 4, all of our area's major school districts will be back in session! This also means that Pastor Jeremy and our Youth Ministry Team will be busy once again connecting with students on campus and at church after a great Summer. Promotion Sunday at FBC is on August 10! We are excited to kick off the new school year and welcome new 6th graders on that day.

Here are ways you can pray for students, parents, and schools during this time:

Students

- Pray that students would have their nerves calmed as they go back to school.
- Pray that students would work hard and excel in school.
- Pray that students would develop life-giving relationships with other students.
- Pray that students would grow as followers of Jesus or decide to follow Jesus for the first time.
- Pray that students would be salt and light in their schools and amongst their friends.
- Pray that students would remain healthy and be safe at their schools.
- Pray that students would obey their parents and maintain strong relationships with them.

For parents

- Pray that parents would know the peace of Christ as they send their kids back to school.
- Pray that parents would have the strength to help and encourage their students when needed.
- Pray that parents would continue to develop deep, loving relationships with their kids or see restoration for relationships that have been strained.
- Pray that parents would lead and love with humility and grace as they seek to cultivate their

child's character and wisdom.

• Pray that parents would grow as followers of Jesus.

For teachers

- Pray that teachers would have the strength, patience, and love needed to teach their students well.
- Pray that teachers would be able to pass on their knowledge to their students.
- Pray that teachers would be encouraged by parents, school staff, and fellow teachers.
- Pray that teachers would remain healthy and be safe.
- Pray for opportunities to serve your teachers and show them the love of Christ.

FBC COLLEGE

Please pray for Collegiate Week, a missions-focused summer camp for college students. 6 students and Pastor Jeremy from FBC will travel along with 18 other college students and leaders from the UTEP Baptist Student Ministry and Coronado Baptist Church to Falls Creek, OK for this event August 3-7.

Imagine every college-age individual that comes to FBC having a leader sit with them face-to-face to talk about life and faith...that's what our goal is in the coming year. We are excited to have the following people on our College Ministry Team: Jake & Anabel Renteria, Joe & Rachel Hankins, Molly Hale, Hector Chacon, Tara Kroeker, and Robert & Celeste Guzman. We have been preparing this Summer to make personal connections and discipleship relationships with our students an emphasis for this coming year. Please pray that this will inspire our young adults to grow and serve in the unique way God has gifted them.

WOMEN ON MISSION

The WOM Meeting will be held on August 5, 2025, at 11 a.m., in room 101 of FBC.

Missionaries Passage: Jonah 3:5-10, focus v.5

"And the people of Nineveh believed God. They called for a fast and put on sackcloth, from the greatest of them to the least of them."

Mission Service Project for August

Buckner Shoes for Orphan Souls

Money will be collected throughout August for children's shoes. Many international schools require children to wear shoes to attend school. Money may be given in a tithing envelope under designated funds or on the FBC website under the "Give" section. Buckner Shoes for Orphan Souls®, Buckner International's largest humanitarian aid project, serves children worldwide.

See full article at fbcep.com/wom

UPCOMING MISSION TRIPS

fbcep.com/missions

Registration will close soon! Register as soon as possible.

Luque, Paraguay



September 14 – 23

Cusco, Peru



September 24 – October 2

Dallas, Texas



October 8 – 14 Missioncation in Dallas, TX Families are encouraged to join us!

INLY GIVING

2025 (4 Sundays)

\$124,512

\$149,000

2024 (4 Sundays)

\$167,453

\$124,399

Budgeted

Estimated

Actual

WAYS TO GIVE

TEXT

"Give" to (915) 975-7300

ONLINE

At fbcep.com/give

FBCEP App

MAIL GIFT TO 805 Montana Ave. Attn: Finance El Paso, TX 79902